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January 17, 2019 
Susan King 
BL Companies 
 
Re:  Water Availability at 1860 Kingstown Rd, South Kingstown RI 

 
Dear Ms. King, 
 
This letter is to inform you that water service is available at the above referenced location from 
the Suez Water Rhode Island (SWRI) system. The lot will require the service to be tapped to our 
main in Kingstown Rd. 
 
Please contact me at the phone number above if you have any questions. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
Mark Dowdell, PE 


